Stanwood-Camano School District BOARD OF DIRECTORS

May 5, 2020 SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT

DONATIONS

(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. However, in accordance with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding \$500.00 must formally be approved in the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations:

\$2,000 from the Stanwood-Camano Area Foundation to support the District's need to purchase WIFI hotspots for students in support of online learning, and

\$125.83 from Dr. Jean Shumate to clear up negative food service accounts for seniors prior to graduation.